From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 6/07/2024 6:43:21 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
06/07/2024

MR Gaye Belbin
4 Woodbury RD
St lves NSW 2075

RE: DA2024/0675 - 80 - 82 Mona Vale Road MONA VALE NSW 2103
To whom if may concern

Pickleball courts installed at Pittwater RSL would be a great addition to Northern Beaches
Pickleball club.

Currently there are very few outdoor courts. The fact that this would be the only venue that
has dining/cafe

facilities for before or after games, not to mention a great place for our functions, makes it the
perfect venue

for our growing club (as you probably know, now over 1,000 members).

It would be such a great addition to the social side of our club. At the moment if we want to
have a get together
after our games we have to find a location that everyone is willing to travel to.

Mostly we play and go home, as having to get into our cars and drive somewhere else,
sometimes further from home is a turn off.

With dining facilities on the premises it would be so easy to gather for a coffee/drink or stay
for dinner.

There may also be existing RSL members that would love to join our club as well.
It would also expose our club to areas south west of The Beaches. There are no Pickleball

clubs in the Terrey Hills to St Ives
direction so the RSL would be an ideal location.

Looking forward to hopefully playing at Pittwater RSL in the near future

Regards
Gaye Belbin





